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Part of the Heath Family (NW) – Together in the business of learning 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
With the Christmas performance approaching, staff have put together a list of what each 
class will need to wear. The children will be producing part of their costumes in school and 
therefore pupils will be asked to wear a certain colour. 
 
Please can costumes be brought into school no later than Friday 9th December in a bag 
with your child’s name and class on. Costumes are as follows: 
 
Nursery/Reception: All black 
 
Year 1: Bright colours 
 
Year 2: Brown or animal print 
 
Year ¾: Jeans and a shirt  
 
Year 5/6: Black and/or gold.  
 
Please also find attached a list of key dates: 
Wednesday 7th December: Christmas lunch 
Monday 12th December: Christmas card craft afternoon 
Wednesday 14th December: Christmas performance 
Thursday 15th December: Christmas performance 
Friday 16th December: Christmas party morning (own clothes) 1pm finish 
 
Your Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Hudson 
Vice Principa/SENDco 
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